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I'm writing in support of LD 1844, An Act to Expand the State's Workforce by 
Supporting the Transition from Incarceration to Employment. This is a bill that will 
ensure that everyone has access to reentry programming within the areas of 
healthcare, financial planning, technology, and employment, during the last six 
months of their sentence, especially those individuals who have been isolated or 
incarcerated for a long time. It's so important that anyone reentering their community 
after incarceration has adequate support to thrive, that's how we reduce recidivism 
and maintain public safety. I urge you to please vote unanimously 'ought to pass' and 
give everyone currently incarcerated an opportunity to reintegrate with the tools and 
skills needed to rebuild their lives after incarceration. Thank you.


